Parent Reminders…….
· Make sure that all flexible schedules are turned in (in writing) no later than Thursday mornings for the upcoming week.
· Remember that ALL payments are due by Friday of each week for the upcoming week. (Always pay one week ahead). 
· Please continue to call in absences to the office. 
· Make sure that all items coming to school with your child are labeled with his/her name and last initial.
· Please continue to take home nap blankets and pillows on Fridays to be washed and returned to school on Mondays.
· Please make sure that your child has a FULL change of clothes at the center at ALL TIMES while in our care! The extra change of clothes should include at least one of each of the following:

1. Shirt

2. Pants or other weather appropriate bottoms

3. underwear

4. socks

5. shoes (especially for those children that are potty training or are newly trained)
If you ever have any questions comments or concerns please make sure to talk to a classroom teacher or stop by the office to speak with Ann or Laurie. We will be happy to help you!

